Transylvania Becoming Anti-Racist (T-BAR)

Report to Transylvania Presbytery
for August 14, 2021 Meeting
The group of six minister members have been meeting weekly since last fall. We have:

* Written and shared our individual race-biographies.

* Introduced the group and our work to the presbytery at the May meeting.

* Reviewed various resources and provided the presbytery with a resource list.
* Held our first annual goal setting retreat.

* Begun a column for the presbytery newsletter monthly.

Currently we are focusing on exploring anti-racism trainings with the goal of providing a
recommendation on trainings to the presbytery.

Respectfully submitted,

Rachel Anderson
Mark Davis
James Dougans
Caroline Kelly
Hannah Mcintyre
Rose Taul



